
 

 

CARPINTERIA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT  
 

 

Addendum No. 1 

 
 TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
 
 EL CARRO PARK MONITORING WELL PROJECT 
 
 May 31, 2022 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Contract Documents for the EL CARRO PARK MONITORING WELL 
PROJECT are amended as hereinafter set forth.   
 
NOTICE INVITING SEALED BIDS: 
 
ITEM NO. 1 

Page 1, the 1st paragraph is replaced by the following paragraph: 
 
The Carpinteria Valley Water District is executing the El Carro Park Monitoring Well Project on behalf 
of the Carpinteria Groundwater Sustainability Agency.  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that sealed bids 
will be received at the office of the Carpinteria Valley Water District, 1301 Santa Ynez Ave., Carpinteria, 
California  93013, until 3:00 p.m. on Friday, July 1, 2022, at which time they shall be publicly opened 
and read for performing work as follows: 
 
ITEM NO. 2 

Page 1, the bullet list of work to be performed: 
 
The optional task for collection of 230 feet of undisturbed cores within the pilot bore using the 94 millimeter 
core-barrel system will not be required. 
 
ITEM NO. 3 

Page 1, 4th paragraph, pre-bid meeting: 
 
A second, mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on Monday, June 13, 2022 at 10:30 am at El Carro 
Park, north parking lot, in the City of Carpinteria. Every contractor intending to bid on the project (or his 
designated representative) must attend the pre-bid meeting.  Contractor’s that attended the first pre-bid 
meeting on May 23, 2022 are not required to attend the second pre-bid meeting. Bids submitted by 
contractors not attending either of the two pre-bid meetings will not be accepted and shall be returned 
unopened. 
  



 

CONTRACT DOCUMENTS: 
 
ITEM NO. 4 

The following schedule replaces the schedule previously established throughout the contract documents: 
 

Pre-Bid Meeting: Monday, June 17, 2022 
Bids Due: Friday, July 1, 2022 
Board Meeting: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 
Notice-of-Award: Friday, July 29, 2022 
Notice-to-Proceed: Friday, August 19, 2022 
Effective Start Date: Monday, August 29, 2022 
Completion Date: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 

 
 
ITEM NO. 5 

The drill cuttings log and the geophysical log for El Carro Well No. 2 are included for the Contractor’s review.  
El Carro Well No. 2 was drilled and constructed in 2011 and is located approximately 370 feet east of the 
proposed El Carro Park monitoring well locations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This Addendum No. 1 shall be attached to and form a part of the contract documents.  The receipt of and 
examination of the addendum, as part of the contract documents, shall be acknowledged by the bidder 
below: 

 

Name of Firm:  ________________________________________________________________________ 

Representative:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

Title: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Date:  _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 


